From: Meyn, Colin

To: Clark, Charity

Subject: Request for info on recent staff departures
Date: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 5:17:21 PM
Hi Charity,

I'm writing to request any record of AG staffers leaving the office in the past month — since
Aug 10. To be clear, I'm not asking for any communications or "personnel" documents —
simply a list of people who were on staff before Aug 10 but have since left, and the positions
they held before leaving.

Thanks,
Colin
Colin Meyn

News Editor

VTDigger.org
(802)777-2958
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